





THE OFFICIAL NEWSLETTER OF THE NEW YORK ASSOCIATION OF IN-HOUSE LOCKSMITHS, INC. PO Box 1439, Madison Square Station, New York, NY 10159-1439 646 312-4475

The largest and oldest continuously-active locksmith association in New York City

NEXT MEETING, (no make that a Holiday get-together!) TUESDAY, DECEMBER 13, 2005

No sponsor this month. Just food, friends and conversation. Food generously paid for by Mark Berger of Securitech

55 LEXINGTON AVE (corner of 24th Street) Room 14-285

We start at 6:00 PM

POSSIBLE SARGENT FACTORY TRIP?

here's a possibility of NYAIL members taking a trip to tour the Sargent factory in Connecticut in early 2006. Leslie Saunders extended the invitation at the ILA conference back in October.

The trip must be during the week, a weekend tour during the weekend will show mostly idle machinery. We will discuss this at future meetings.

UPCOMING EVENTS & MEETINGS

January 11, 2006 Accredited Lock & Supply Co.

February 8, 2005 Door Security Solutions of NY

CONGRATS

To Angel Toro, who received notification this week that he passed the CIL certification test!

DUES

Reminder: Dues are due this month.

Please make it easy on the Treasurer, pay early.

\$35. for Regular Members \$75. For Corporate Members

The website's members-only password will be changed at the end of January.

The New York Association of In-house Locksmiths, Inc.

PO Box 1439 Madison Square Station New York, NY 10159-1439 E-mail: rick@locksmith.org 646 312-4475 Website: www.locksmith.org